
I am very strongly in support of SB 2155. Despite what looks like an abundance of licenses on the Game 

& Fish website, I’ve only been lucky enough to draw a pronghorn tag once in many years of trying. My 

wife and I had a wonderful time and were glad to spend money in Bowman as part of that hunt 

weekend. I very much hope that I would have better odds to be able to experience this state’s hunting 

opportunities in the future. Thank you for your time. 


